
 

NOTICE: Outpatient Laboratory Services 
 

Dear Provider, 

As a reminder, Health Choice Arizona and Health Choice Pathway has a statewide capitated 

contract with LabCorp of America to provide a full array of laboratory services. Health Choice 

contracts with LabCorp for all labs including reference and specialty, however, Health Choice has 

labs designated on the POLT (Provider Office Laboratory Testing) list for providers to perform in 

their office.  

Refer to our websites under ‘Provider Notices’ or ‘Provider Education’ for a complete listing of 

In-Office Laboratory Testing description and CPT Codes (POLT List):  

Health Choice Arizona: https://www.healthchoiceaz.com  

Health Choice Pathway: https://www.healthchoicepathway.com/  

 

Refer to the prior authorization grid regarding laboratory services that require prior 

authorization. 

In our ongoing efforts to ensure the provision of quality care and services for our members and 
to ensure that appropriate services are being rendered to our members, we ask that you utilize 
ONLY LabCorp, visit www.labcorp.com for service locations. 
 
Thank you for being a valued provider to our Health Choice members. 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Service Provider Performance 
Representative. 
 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 
us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 
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